
 

           
           
           
           
           
           
           
            
 
26th March 2025 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
As you may be aware we currently have a Year 6 teacher off due to ill health. Due to 
the fact that we are getting close to SATS we are keen to provide as much 
consistency for the children as possible. As a result, Mrs Saxby will be teaching in 
Year 6 on a Thursday and Friday due to her previous experience of Year 6.  
 
We appreciate this is not an ideal situation, but we are pleased that we have a highly 
experienced teacher available to teach Murphy on a Thursday and Friday. 
 
Mrs Saxby will return to the Infant school on a Friday afternoon so that she can 
spend some time and see her class out before the weekend.  
 
Please do contact school if you wish to discuss this further.  

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs Hannah Gordon 
Headteacher 
 
 


